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AUTHORITY

Following reports in the media that paracetamol of the brand Crescent has seen a sharp increase in
price, the Malta Competition and Consumer Affairs Authority has carried out its investigation and
can confirm that this paracetamol is widely available across pharmacies and at a price which has not
seen any increases.
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